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and installed all 340 building piers at 

this site. 
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New Alamo Elementary - N. Main  

Marshall Construction has started the 

concrete work in area “A,” which will be 

the pre-k and 1st grade classrooms. They 

are also preparing to pour grade beams 

in area “C”, which will be the  

administration area. 
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       Week of October 7-11, 2013          



 

Marshall Construction has completed the final concrete 

pour in area “D,” which will be the 4th and 5th grade   

classrooms. 
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Hwy 146 Elementary Groundbreaking Ceremony 
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New Elementary - Eastpoint 

On Wednesday, many people from the school district, Board of       

Trustees, and the Baytown community gathered for the groundbreaking 

ceremony of the new elementary at Highway 146. Dr. Cavazos spoke of 

the importance of the Bond and building our new campuses, due to the 

growth of our community. Children were present, they recited the 

pledges, sang songs, and participated in imprinting their hands in concrete 

to commemorate the ceremony. 
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The new extension of the north side parking 

lot was poured early in the week. The exten-

sion will provide thirty-one additional parking 

spaces. A portion of the new parent drive, 

beginning at the Barkaloo end, was formed and 

is ready for a concrete pour early next week. 
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Trenching for the new parking lot lights continued this week 

on the other half of the lot. Conduit was laid and the new 

trenching was inspected and partially covered. 
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Crockett Parking Lot and Drive 

Robert E. Lee Parking Lot and Drive 

Vent Hoods 

 The vent hood installation process has begun. 

Formica and hardware has been matched at    

Harlem, DeZavala, Highlands and Austin        

Elementary Schools. Dimensions were also taken 

in preparation for the vent hoods. 
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BOND & NON BOND      

 

 
Ross S. Sterling North Parking -  This project was taken before the Board for approval on      

September 23, 2013. Currently, we are in negotiations for a 

contract with G. W. Phillips. 

 

 
Sterling; Ronnie Kluch Entrance- We are re-advertising for proposals. The price requests resulted     

in “no Bids” received. 

 

 
Impact Early College High School - The Contract with PBK is going before the Board of Trustees 

on October 14 for their approval.  

Pending Projects 


